Notice of Declaratory Statement
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that EcoSmart Solution, LLC’s, Notice of Withdrawal of Petition for Declaratory Statement was filed with the Florida Public Service Commission on February 21, 2022. The Petition for Declaratory Statement was filed with the Commission on January 10, 2022, and the Notice of Declaratory Statement was published in the January 12, 2022, Florida Administrative Register, Vol. 48/08.
Docket No. 20220017-EU

Please refer all comments to:  Kathryn G.W. Cowdery, Office of the General Counsel, kcowdery@psc.state.fl.us,

(850)413-6216.
